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February Meeting 

   Join EAA Chapter 1414 on Tuesday, February 8, for their next meeting. The speaker will be Greg 

Erikson of Lycoming Engines. The meeting will be held in Frank Herdzina’s hangar, located east of 

the museum. Supper and social hour will begin at 5:30PM and the meeting begins at 6:30 PM.  

March Meeting   
   The speaker for the March 8 meeting is Tom Kalina of the SC Johnson Wax Company.  He is the 

pilot and construction consultant for their S-38 Sikorsky Carnauba airplane. Tom is also an aviation 

artist and will bring some of his work for display and sale.   

Standing Room Only! 

   The January meeting of Chapter 1414 turned out to be a very special event. On 

Tuesday, January 11, the chapter hosted over  200 people who came to hear Rod 

Hightower, newly-elected president of EAA, on the first stop of his Grassroots 

Pilot Tour. The presentation touched on the many ways that EAA is engaged in 

growing aviation and its work with other organizations, including the FAA, 

NTSB and TSA, on key issues for aviation, such as amateur-built safety and fu-

els. He also addressed how EAA inspires people to pursue aviation by providing 

first flying experiences.  At the end of his presentation Rod took questions from 

those in attendance, addressing their concerns and queries. 

   EAA Headquarters has an interesting article about this event on its website. 

Go to www.eaa.org to read it and see the gallery of photos.  
Rod Hightower 



 

 

Chapter 790 of Barrington would like to extend on invitation to 1414 members, family and friends to attend our annual ban-

quet.  It will be held at the Crystal Lake Country Club on the 26th of February.  In addition to a delectable meal, our featured 
guest speaker will be Dennis Fitch, one of the pilots that participated in the spectacular crash landing of a disabled United DC-10 

at the Sioux City airport a number of years ago. Dennis is credited with helping control the airplane in spite of loss 
of flight  controls--by manipulating engine throttles--resulting in the saving of many lives.  Those who have heard Dennis's 

talk of the event were most impressed, both with the story and his well planned presentation.  We are sure that many of your 

members would enjoy the evening. Open bar at 6:45 and dinner at 7:15. In order to accommodate the planning at the CC, we 
need to receive reservation forms and payment checks by February 18th.  

An Invitation from EAA Chapter 790 

Chapter 1414 

Welcomes 

EAA  

President 

Rod  

Hightower! 
January 11, 2011 

EAA Skiplane Fly-in 
January 24, 2011 

  Fourteen skiplanes from the Poplar Grove 

Airport joined approximately 250 attendees 

in Oshkosh. Visit www.eaa.org  for  story 

and photos. 



 

 

 

2011 Membership Dues 

It is time to renew your Chapter 1414 membership for 2011. You may bring your check for $20 

payable to  EAA Chapter 1414  to  a chapter meeting or mail it to:   

Adolph Svec, Treasurer, 19009 River Road, Marengo, IL 60152-8500. 

 

     

     

Be A Fan! 

 

Join Poplar Grove Airport on Facebook. The 

airport now has a facebook page with pic-

tures, videos and special  maintenance offers 

exclusive to fans. The fan link can be found 

on the airport home page. 

www.poplargroveairmotive.com 

Buy, Sell, Trade, Give Away, or Participate!* 

*Classified ads may be submitted by any member free of 

charge. Ads will run for three months unless cancelled, 

renewed or otherwise instructed.. 

   EAA Chapter 1414 Member Information And Application 
 

   Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   Spouse _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                           _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

   Home Phone ___________________________ Work Phone __________________________________ 
 

   Cell Phone _____________________________    E-mail _______________________________________ 

 

   New Member? _____________   Renewal? ——————-    EAA Membership No.  _______________ 

 

   Aviation Interests: 

   Pilot Rating (past or current) _______________________________________________________________ 

   Type of Airplane(s) owned ________________________________________________________________ 

   Type of Airplane(s) under construction _______________________________________________________ 

   Type of Airplane(s) I have an interest in ______________________________________________________ 
 

   Special Interests or Requests ______________________________________________________________ 
   __________________________________________________________________________ 

   __________________________________________________________________________  

 

                                                                                          Yearly Dues: $20 

 

                                                                EAA Chapter 1414, 5151 Orth Road, Poplar Grove, IL 61065 



 

 



 

 

 

In the event of bad weather, a meeting may be canceled. An 

email announcement will be sent to the membership if it has. If 

you do not have email or are not sure about the weather,  call 

an officer to be sure the meeting is taking place. Officers phone 

numbers are on the previous page of  this newsletter. 

EAA CHAPTER 1414 
5151 Orth Road 

Poplar Grove, IL 

61065  

President: Lee Hilbert 
(847) 652-3526 

LeeHilbert@comcast.net 

Vice President: Chuck Jansen 
(815) 282-1255 

canoe23@tds.net 

 Secretary: Glenda May 
(815) 544-0215 

mayge46@frontier.com 

Treasurer: Adolph Svec 
(815)568-6652 

asvec@mc.net 

NOTE: EAA Chapter 1414 does not project or accept any responsibility for the participation by any newsletter reader or Chapter member at any fly-ins, functions, forums or events that may be publi-

cized in this newsletter. All material herein of a technical nature is for reference only and is not necessarily recommended or approved by the editor of this publication or any official of Chapter 1414. 

This publication is produced only as a medium of communication amongst members and friends of Chapter 1414. 

 

EAA Chapter 1414Montly Meeting 

Tuesday, February 8 

6:30 PM 

Supper/Social Hour 5:30 PM 

Frank Herdzina’s Hangar 

 

Chapter 1414 meets on the second Tuesday of the month in the Vintage Wings & Wheels Museum, 5151 Orth Road (C77), 

unless  notified otherwise  in the newsletter.   Supper/social hour begins at 5:30 PM,  and the meeting starts at  6:30 PM,  unless  

otherwise  announced  on the website or in the newsletter.  For the winter it is meeting at Herdzina Hangar, east of museum. 

Directions: From Belvidere, IL, go north on Route 76, approx. 3.5 miles, and turn right on Orth Road. Make the first right turn 

and the museum is on the left.  

The Website/Newsletter is always looking for interesting articles and pictures by our chapter members. Please submit anything 

you have written,  would like to write, or any pictures that you believe would be of interest to the chapter membership. The pre-

ferred method for the receiving articles is by e-mail to: mayge46@frontier.com.  


